
From: Peter Blundell 
Sent: 21/01/2022 10:30:19 AM 
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox 
Subject: Reference DA2021/2362 

Dear Sir/ Madam 

I am the owner of the premises at unit 1 - 1070 to 1076 Barrenjoey Rd 
Palm Beach. 

The lodging of an objection in regard to a proposed development across 
the road from our unit is out of character for me, however I feel this 
development warrants such an objection. 

Accordingly in reference to the above DA, I would like to submit an 
objection to the proposed development on the following grounds:- 

1) An over development of the existing area which destroys the existing 
streetscape. 

2) Loss of partial view out to Pittwater from our common area level 2 
open recreation area. 

Submitted for your consideration. 

Kind Regards 

Peter and Robyn Blundell 

Unit 1 - 1070 to 1076 Barrenjoey Rd. Palm Beach 2108 

2022/036185


